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1.  Korea:
    Provide full names of K2 and K3 sets to Mr. Koike by 5 July 
1996.  

2.  IRG Members:
    Provide feedback on CJK Unified Ideographic Extension A and 
IS/HS v. 6.0 to the Editor by e-mail before 8 July 1996.

3.  Mr. Koike:
    Send new text of Annex S and Clause 26 and the text for the 
new Annex on and description of CJK Unified Ideographic 
Extension A to Rapporteur by 12 July 1996.

4.  Editor:
    Print final draft of IS/HS if necessary and CJK Unified 
Ideographic Extension A and submit to IRG members by 14 July 
1996.

5.  IRG Members:
    Submit formal comments on CJK Unified Ideographic Extension 
A and IS/HS by fax with signature to Editor by 15 July 1996.

6.  Rapporteur:
    Forward CJK Unified Ideographic Extension A and IS/HS to WG2 
with IRG members' comments in time for WG2 #31.

7.  IRG Members:
    Attend WG2 #31 and #32 with their rationales for their 
positions on IRG proposals.

8.  IRG Members:
    Provide high-quality fonts (96 x 96 bitmaps or TrueType) of 
contents of IS/HS to Rapporteur by 31 July 1996.



9.  Rapporteur:
    Provide formal agreement to IRG members not to distribute 
font data nor use for any purpose other than printing IS/HS by 
end of IRG #7.

10  Rapporteur:
    Provide appropriate glyphs for printing attachments to N367 
(Ideographic Radical Supplement) and N368 (Ideographic Component 
Supplement)

11. Rapporteur:
    Forward N365 (Ideographic Structure Characters), N366 
(Ideographic Variation Mark), N367 (Ideographic Radical 
Supplement), and N368 (Ideographic Component Supplement) to WG2 
with attachments in time for WG2 #31

12. Hong Kong (CUHK):
    Maintain ftp site for IRG.

13. Rapporteur:
    Forward documents from IRG #7 to Singapore.

14. IRG Members:
    Provide rationale statements to the Editor for the proposals 
on the Ideographic Structure Characters (N365), Ideographic 
Variation Mark (N366), Ideographic Radical Supplement (N367), 
and Ideographic Component Supplement (N368) as well as the 
revision to N310 (N310R) to be used by the Editor in updating 
the attachments to the appropriate documents and forwarded to 
WG2.  This is to be done by 15 July 1996.

15. IRG Members:
    Provide evidence for the frequency of use of the characters 
in CJK Extension A to the Editor by 31 July 1996; this evidence 
is to be forwarded to WG2 in time for the Canada meeting.

16. Rapporteur:
    Contact Singapore to get their position on where they prefer 
CJK Extension A be encoded in ISO/IEC 10646.
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